
 

 

 

Leatherhead Bowling Club 

Newsletter Issue 4 

NEWS 

 

• The Church will soon be moving to a new venue leaving the Clubhouse 

for our sole use  

• It was great to see Mick Mackie visiting the Club last week and we 

wish him well with his recovery 

• Jamie our greenkeeper has cut the grass lower meaning the rinks 

should play faster from this weekend 

• From Friday evening to Monday afternoon, we are holding our 

Membership drive and we already have several applicants wishing to 

attend 

 
MATCHES 

 

These continue as are our internal competitions and Sue has sent a reminder 

re cut off dates for the first round of matches. The Club results have been as 

follows: 

 

• Thursday – Ladies Triples against Ewell Village was a narrow loss 

• Saturday saw the Sapphire League Ladies’ game at Windlesham result 

in an overall loss although we did win one rink. 

• The men’s West Surrey League game saw a thumping victory at 

Windlesham and a report is below from Captain David 

 

CAPTAIN’S CORNER 

David - We are having an excellent start to the season. Last weekend we 

went to Windlesham, where, after I remembered Windlesham was not 

Worplesdon, we had an excellent result winning on all 3 rinks totalling 74 

shots to 39 and thus taking the full 5 points - I think for the first time in the 

competition. We are now lying 3rd in the league although 2 other teams 

have a game in hand. 



We have our first outing in the West Surrey midweek league Friday night, 

Hopefully, our team will do us proud. 

In mixed matches, we are also doing very well and will continue to do so 

hopefully against a tough opposition from Imber Court on Thursday. 

Just one thought. It is tending to be the same 12 to 15 people putting their 

names down for the mixed matches. It would be nice to see some other 

names there. If the list looks full, put your name done anyway, fresh players 

will be prioritised. 

Desta – how wonderful the season is now in full swing and the weather is 

warming up, so we look forward to an enjoyable FULL season for the first 

time since 2017 

100 UP 

This concludes on Friday 28th with Mike Edger maintaining his outstanding 

form and looking the likely winner.  

 

FORTHCOMING MATCHES 

Thursday 27th a Mixed team play Imber Court at home – 2.30pm 

Friday 28th the Men play in the West Surrey Midweek league at Newdigate 

(one rink) – 6.15pm 

Saturday 29th a Mixed team play Pippbrook at home – 2.30pm 

Sunday 30th a Mixed team play Walton at home – 2.30pm 

Monday 31st – Bank Holiday Drive – Ivan Foote Trophy – 2.30pm 

 

 

Enjoy your bowls! 

SL 


